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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

  
 Implementation Evaluation of House Bill (HB) 2223 

 
RFP No. 781-0-22731 

 

Second Set of Questions and Answers 

 

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board has received the following questions 
concerning RFP No. 781-0-22731: 
 
 

1. Is there a budget range THECB must stay within, and if so, can you disclose this 
range? 

 
No. 
 

2. The RFP deliverables section references due dates at the end of the month of March 
2020 (e.g., evaluation plan, submitted documents, and analysis plan).  Are these 
dates accurate? 

 
Yes, these dates are accurate. 
 

 
3. What is the timeline for a decision on the proposal? Will the THECB have decided on 

and notified the successful vendor by the end of March? 
 
We anticipate notifying the awarded vendor with appropriate 
consideration for due dates as outlined in the RFP.  
 
 


